
  April 12, 2024 

Maribeth Miller, BSN, MS 
Interim Commissioner of Health 
Albany County Department of Health 
175 Green Street 
Albany, NY 12202 

Re: Grant Award – Tobacco Enforcement Program 

Dear Ms. Miller, 

Congratulations!  We are pleased to inform you that Albany County Department of Health will 
receive an annual award for the Tobacco Enforcement Program in the amount of $103,350 for 
the anticipated contract term 4/1/2024-3/31/2029.  Your contract number is DOH01-
C40102GM-3450000, and the contract will soon be available in the Statewide Financial System 
(SFS).  Final grant awards are contingent upon review and approval of the Office of the State 
Comptroller. 

We look forward to our continued partnership and successful implementation of this program. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 
Rachel.Cates@health.ny.gov. 

 Sincerely, 

 Rachel Cates 
 Health Program Administrator 
 Center for Environmental Health 




